

## Weather delays to Southern Lily

16<sup>th</sup> February 2018

Dear Valued Customers,

The port in Nuku'alofa is currently closed for emergency surveys following the passage of Tropical Cyclone Gita & is not expected to re-open until Monday. As a result, Southern Lily has had to amend her port rotation and divert to call Apia first & then Pago Pago, followed by Nuku'alofa.

Her forward schedule is below.

Vessel	Voy	Auckland	Timaru	Nuku'alofa	Apia	Pago Pago
<b>Southern Lily</b>	<b>422</b>	Sailed	-	19-20/02	16-17/02	16-17/02
<b>Southern Lily</b>	<b>423</b>	24-25/02	-	06-07/03	03-03/03	03-04/03
<b>Southern Lily</b>	<b>424</b>	10-12/03	15-15/03	25-26/03	22-23/03	22-23/03
<b>Capitaine Dampier</b>	<b>106</b>	10-11/03	-	14-14/03		
<b>Southern Lily</b>	<b>425</b>	29-31/03	-	03-04/04	05-06/04	05-06/04
<b>Southern Lily</b>	<b>426</b>	12-13/04	-	16-17/04	19-20/04	19-20/04

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,  
**Pacific Direct Line**

PACIFIC DIRECT LINE LTD IS AGENT FOR PDL INTERNATIONAL PTE LTD, SINGAPORE

P O Box 137085, Parnell, Auckland 1151  
Level One, 29 Heather Street, Parnell, Auckland New Zealand  
Ph: 64 9 308 3939, email: [info@pdl123.co.nz](mailto:info@pdl123.co.nz)

**www.PDL123.com**